
Concert Application 

 

Students will receive free admission to concerts from the 17th to the 30th and public lessons from the 23rd to the 28th. 

 

Daily Concerts 

During the Academy, daily concerts from the 17th to the 30th will be held in the Concert Hall from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 

p.m. 

*Doors will open at 3:00p.m. 

*For more information about the concert, please check the website or the program. 

 

Opening Lessons 

Opening lessons will be held from August 23rd to 28th from 1:15 p.m. to 3:15 p.m. 

The lecture on August 27th will be held at Tenguyama Rest House, and the other lectures will be held in Room 

SH1. 

*For more information on public lessons, please see the course guide or the reception board in the near future. 

 

 

How to apply  https://select-type.com/rsv/?id=KkfW6mJ8nvM 

   Reservations must be made in advance. 

   Please apply by 9:00 a.m. on the day of the concert. 

   Applications will be accepted from 0:00 a.m. 7 days prior to the concert. 

 

*Admission is free for all students. 

*Reservations must be made in advance. Tickets can be picked up at the hall counter at any time after application. 

Please be sure to bring your student ID card when you pick up your ticket and attend the concert. If you forget your 

ID card, you will not be allowed to enter the hall. 

*Please confirm the details of each day's open lesson on the bulletin board at the reception desk.Students may 

attend free of charge by presenting their valid ID card at the registration desk, but if you forget your ID card, you 

will be charged the general admission fee (1,500 yen, tax included). 

 

 

https://select-type.com/rsv/?id=KkfW6mJ8nvM

